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Message from the CEO

$5,000 in Scholarship Money

A2A (Account to Account)

As we celebrate our 60th anniversary, we have made a real difference in the financial lives of our
members and their families. While our name has changed over the years, our mission remains the
same. Since 1964, one of our commitments has been “to offer a range of innovative high-quality
products and services in a cost-effective manner which supports our members’ financial well-being
and success”. We exceed our members' expectations by providing them with low-cost services and
products.(continued on page 2)

April 2024

Dear fellow UTFCU members, I just
want to say how optimistic I am
for the future success of our credit
union. I am grateful for the
opportunity to be a part of the
UTFCU family. The credit union
movement is strong and growing.
We are fortunate to be a part of
UToledo institution where we
serve the students, faculty / staff,
alumni and direct family of
members. Our goals are to
continue serving our members
with new products and services,
and to increase our membership.

We are thrilled to announce the continuation of the UTFCU
Annual Scholarship Program for the year 2024. This
longstanding initiative is designed to recognize and support the
academic endeavors of talented students within our
community. Once again, we are proud to allocate a total of
$5,000 in scholarship monies to deserving individuals who
demonstrate exceptional promise and dedication to their
education.

The breakdown of the scholarship awards remains unchanged:

- 1st place: $3,000
- 2nd place: $1,500
- 3rd place: $500

 (continued on page 2)

You can transfer money between linked accounts you hold
at other institutions and your UTFCU account. Save time by
setting up future or recurring transfers between your
accounts. Make payments instantly from your checking
account to your credit accounts. 

A2A forms can be found on our website at :
https://www.uoftfcu.com

www.uoftfcu.com 5248 Hill Ave, Toledo, OH 43615

by Greg Cook
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This promotes a close relationship with our
faculty, staff, students, and alumni, which is
especially important to the University of Toledo
Federal Credit Union! 
While our credit union has grown in many
aspects, we are grateful to be able to serve
Toledo and the surrounding areas. We have
witnessed some of the world’s greatest
technological advances as we continue to
support the diverse cultures and unique needs of
our members. Our focus is to positively impact
the present and shape the future of our
members through our actions. 
The University of Toledo Federal Credit Union
strives to offer our personal services with 24-
hour account access including online and
mobile banking with the convenient addition of
shared branching. These qualities build on our
distinct strengths to invest in the credit unions'
impact. We are determined to partner with our
communities to advance our mutual success
and create opportunity for all! 
The Board of Directors, Supervisory Committee,
and our Staff would like to thank you for being a
part of our journey and making what we do
possible. We are excited to see what the future
holds. 

Important Information: 
Join us Friday May 31st, 2024, for our Annual
Meeting at the GESU Sullivan Center. This is a
MEMBERS-ONLY EVENT, a buffet and open bar are
included. Come and meet the Board of Directors,
CEO, Staff, and Supervisory Committee. The
meeting will start at 6:00pm to discuss the credit
union's annual report and financial statement.  
Tickets will be available at all three office
locations, starting April 1st, 2024. The last day to
retrieve tickets will be May 24th, 2024. 

We understand the importance of supporting
our youth in their pursuit of higher education and
are committed to providing opportunities that
foster growth and development. Through
initiatives like the UTFCU Annual Scholarship
Program, we aim to invest in the future leaders of
our community and empower them to achieve
their academic and career aspirations.

Applications are available for pickup at any of
our three office locations or can be found online
at https://www.uoftfcu.com/scholarships. We
encourage all eligible students to take
advantage of this wonderful opportunity and
submit their applications before the deadline.

Thank you for being a part of the UTFCU family,
and we look forward to celebrating the
achievements of our scholarship recipients.

(cont)
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